THE PRIME MINISTER

Oslo, 30 April 2021

Dear Prime Minister

It is with great sorrow that | have received the terrible news of the tragedy at Mount
Meron during the Lag BaOmer celebration last night.

| would like to offer my sincere condolences to the people of Israel. Please extend

my deepest sympathy to the bereaved families and all those affected by this tragic
event.

Yours sincerely

Erna Solberg

HE Mr Benjamin Netanyahu
Prime Minister of Israel



